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This bill seems like a bandaid to cover up a problem that is only getting worse in 

Oregon. You need to treat the underlying addiction, mental health and unaffordable 

housing to address homelessness. This will just end up with used needles in front of 

public schools and libraries. This bill will ruin the last few remaining public spaces by 

way of misplaced empathy. And you can be certain corporations and private interests 

will abuse this loop-hole laden mess of a bill. Please toss this out and propose real 

solutions such as work and rehabilitation programs for the homeless, or bars on 

corporate ownership of residential real estate. Please 


